
MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, AUGUST 12, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH IS NOW LESS THAN 3 WEEKS AWAY. FOR THOSE 

WONDERING WHAT YOU WOULD POSSIBLY SAY IN A LETTER TO US, HERE ARE SOME 

EXAMPLES FROM OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH. 

[SHERRY – STOCKBRIDGE] Dear friends at WRVM. Thank you so much for all your dedication to the 

Lord and labor at this radio station.  I pray the Lord rewards you richly for all you do. I thought I would just 

mention a couple programs that I don't hear mentioned.  One is on Saturday night right after Unshackled--

The Storyteller.   I only recently started to listen to this program (mostly because I normally am in bed at 

the end of Unshackled).  I'm so glad I found it.  What an encouragement to hear the testimonies of our 

Native American brothers and sisters.  I am thankful to know that the Lord is definitely at work "without 

reservation."  I also like hearing Ron Hutchcraft and I pay close attention to anything that Julaine Appling 

has to say. I do enjoy hearing the news from a Christian perspective.  Janet Parshall helps with that, as does 

Public Square weekend, but I would be glad to hear more news. My listening habits have recently changed, 

since I went from a homeschool mom to a full time worker.  I miss hearing a few of my favorites like 

Nancy DeMoss Wolgemuth, Alistair Begg, and John McArthur.  But I enjoy the Saturday morning 

programing. Keep fighting the good fight of faith. 

[SALLY – VIA EMAIL] I thank God daily for your radio station! I have learn so much, and 

continue to learn with all the educational-programs you have to offer! Blessings to all of you that 

make it happen!  

  [BETH – VIA THE WRVM PHONE APP] This is a big thank you to your excellent station for 

March letter month. I moved out of your listening area in 2019, just in time to get your app! I still 

love your programming and music. It comforts me and keeps me in contact with the North Woods. 

(Don't get too modern with the music!) I enjoy all the announcers and welcome the new guy, Ken. 

Distinctive voice and sound theology. Good humor too. 

YOUR LETTER WILL LET US KNOW THAT YOU ARE LISTENING. AND AS YOU MENTION 

THE PROGRAMS YOU LISTEN FOR IT HELPS US IN DEVELOPING FUTURE PROGRAMMING 

SCHEDULES. I HOPE YOU ARE PLANNING TO JOIN US FOR OUR 55TH ANNIVERSARY 

CELEBRATION ON SEPTEMBER 23 FEATURING A CONCERT WITH LEGACY FIVE. TICKETS 

ARE ON SALE NOW BY PHONE, 920-842-2900, OR ONLINE AT WRVM.ORG.  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


